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Cotton Outlook’s December supply and demand forecasts indicate 

higher production and lower consumption in 2024/25  

 
Cotton Outlook’s forecast of global raw cotton output in 2024/25 has been raised by a further 449,000 tonnes in the 
past month, to 25.98 million. The adjustment is primarily the result of a large increase for China as well as smaller, but 
still substantial additions for India, Argentina and the United States. On the other hand, our consumption estimate has 
been reduced by 65,000 tonnes to 24.44 million, as a lower figure for China outweighs an increase for Pakistan. In 
consequence, world stocks at the end of the current season are expected to have risen by 1,534,000 tonnes, 
compared to a 1,020,000-tonne increase indicated a month ago. 
Adjustments to Southern Hemisphere production in 2023/24 mean that the margin by which production is estimated to 
have exceeded consumption in that campaign increased slightly, to 917,000 tonnes. 

 

Full details of Cotlook’s figures for this season and next are published in this week’s edition  

of the Cotton Outlook magazine.   
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